
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.026 
Released – 19 May 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 2 May 2022 requesting information regarding 
NDAs/confidentiality clauses. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
In the period 1st January 2018 - the present (2nd May 2022), how many non-disclosure 
agreements (NDAs)/agreements with ‘confidentiality clauses’ has this trust signed with 
staff or contractors relating to complaints and/or settlements regarding: 
•           sexual harassment     
•           assault             
•           discrimination         
•           whistleblowing/public interest disclosure             
•           any other not included above  
 
The Trust have not had any non-disclosure agreements but have had 11 settlement / COT3 
agreements which contain a confidentiality clause. 
 


